14 August 2022

Statement from an ABC spokesperson:

The debate surrounding transgender treatments is very important and the ABC has
covered it in depth. The focus of our coverage is what is happening in Australia, and
Australian practices differ significantly to those that were in Tavistock. The change in
Britain's model could certainly form part of future coverage, where it's relevant.



